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& Republic of the Philippines
f
—_,"; PENRO MARINDUQUE

MEMORANDUM

FOR - The Regional Executive Director

THRU : The OIC-ARD for Technical Services

FROM : The In Charge — Office of the PENRO

SUBJECT : REITERATION OF THE REQUEST FOR ENTRIES FOR
THE 2022 SEARCH FOR THE R.LV.E.RS FOR LIFE
AWARD

DATE - April 24, 2023

This refers to the Memorandum from the Undersecretary for Field Operations Luzon,
Visayas and Environment dated April 4, 2023 re: Reiteration of the Request for Entries for the
2022 Search for the R.I.V.E.Rs for Life Award.

Please be informed that upon validation, there is no available data for the criteria for
the 2022 Search for Recognizing Individuals/ Institutions towards Vibrant and Enhanced
Rivers (R.I.V.E.Rs) for Life Award as stipulated on the revised guidelines for river entries
dated March 6, 2023, hence, this Office has no submission of nominee.

For information, record and further instruction.

“For and in the absence of the PENR Officer”




